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The Editor:

In the Nov. 2 story about failed Gypsy refugee claimants from Poland, Mr. Mike Bell, an Ottawa lawyer, is reported as saying that Poland has a long history of attacking and murdering Gypsies.

While murders of gypsies have been rather frequent in Germany and the Czech Republic in recent years, that hasn't been the case in Poland.  In fact, the country has seen an influx of thousands of gypsies from neighbouring countries.  The most appalling violence noted this year involved a gang of gypsy youths who raped and murdered a young Polish girl in Gdansk.  This gang had no record of attacking fellow gypsies.

Yours truly,

Canadian Polish Congress, Toronto District 
